
 
 
 
 

Chapter Newsletter Delivery Changes 
 
The Chapter newsletter will be delivered via e-mail, beginning with the 
February/March/April 2024 newsletter edition. Printed newsletters will be 
available at the Chapter field house for those who would like a printed copy. We 
understand not everyone wants an electronic copy. If you would like to continue 
receiving the printed Chapter newsletter by mail, please complete the form below 
and mail to the address on the form. Your address is being requested to ensure the 
Chapter has the most current and accurate information. Please include your phone 
number in case we need to contact you about this request. 
 
Please continue to send a printed copy of the newsletter to my address: 
Name: __________________________________________________________ 
Address: ________________________________________________________ 
City: ______________________________ State: _____ Zip Code: __________ 
Phone Number: ___________________________________________________ 
 
Mail to: 
ARL-FX Chapter, Inc., IWLA 
C/O Newsletter Committee 
P.O. Box 366 
Centreville, VA 20122-0366 
 

 


